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C om m un i c a t i o n s

Get on with your business.





April 10, 2007
Company name
Address
Address
Address
Past Due $ enter amount
Account number: 11111
Dear Valued Customer,

Our records show that your McGraw Account has a past due balance. If Payment has been made, please call (888)518-2300 option #1 or email (enter email address) to confirm receipt. Please reference you company’s name and account number when responding.

If you have overlooked this bill, please overnight your payment with a copy of this letter to:

228 East 45th Street, 12th floor

New York, NY  10017

Attn: 

Failure to pay this amount before April 20, 2007, will result in disconnection of your service on April 21, 2007. In order to reinstate service once it has been suspended you will be required to:
· Pay a $500 reinstall charge (via certified check)

· Pay past due amount ( via certified check)

· Pay a one (1) month deposit based on one month’s average service. Payments to reinstall service must also be made via certified check.

Please note: Once service has been suspended, it may take up to 2 days for service to be restored.

If you have a complaint that is not resolved after you have called or emailed our contact center, or for general utility information, customers may call the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO) toll free at 1-800-686-7826 or for TTY at 1-800-686-1570 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. weekdays, or visit www.puco.ohio.gov.
As always, thank you for your prompt attention to this matter and for your continued business.

Sincerely,

